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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
The CFTC’S Proposed Regulation Of Retail Forex

I stronl~ly feel that the proposed rel~ulation of retail forex with the identification number RIN 3038-AC61 is very unfair to the
small investor.It basically takes the small invester out of the forex market,due to the 10:1 leveral~e.Ecomomic problems are
destroyinl~ our country today and rel~ulations such as the subject mentioned will only make thinl~s worse.


